
EAST BOULDER COUNTY WATER DISTRICT
P.O. BOX 18641, BOULDER, COLORADO  80308-1641

303.554.0031 ◆  WWW.EASTBOULDERWATER.COM 

December 31, 2023


Dear Fellow Residents,


This letter is to inform you of another water rate increase.  As anticipated, Lafayette has 
increased their water rates by 21% effective January 1, 2024.  This is a part of a multi-year plan 
by Lafayette to increase revenues to support infrastructure upgrades and to secure water rights 
for anticipated growth.  As a result, we must also pass the increase along to our customers.  
The increase is reflected in the rates shown on the reverse side of this letter.


It is our understanding that Lafayette will also increase their water rates by another 21% in 
2025 and again by smaller amounts, likely in the 3% - 5% range in subsequent years, starting 
in 2026.  Unfortunately, we must also pass these increases along to District members as they 
are imposed on us.  We urge everyone to plan for these increases and manage their water 
usage accordingly.


For the Board of Directors


Mark A. Johns

President
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